

Girton Glebe Primary School

Cambridge Road, Girton, Cambridge, CB3 0PN www.girtonglebe.com

T: (01223) 276484 F: (01223) 276484 E: office@girtonglebe.cambs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Andrew Simpson

Tuesday 21st November 2017

Dear Applicants,

Year 6 Class Teacher, commencing 19th February 2018

Thank you for your interest in the Year 6 Class Teacher post at our friendly village school. I am pleased to be able to send you our application pack, and encourage you to come and see Girton Glebe Primary in action to understand what makes our school an exciting place to learn.

We are looking for motivated and enthusiastic candidates to join our team and be part of our work to move our school towards "Outstanding". Our "Good" Ofsted in September 2016 has given us a great foundation to build upon. We have unique opportunities, including: a supportive school community with a fantastic PTA (Friends of Girton Glebe), enriching after-school clubs and a generous music legacy. These opportunities support my vision for the school: to create determined, resilient learners and empower our pupils to strive for excellence.

The role is supported by class Teaching Assistants, a HLTA intervention specialist who works across the school, and by an established programme of boosters and interventions to prepare the cohort for the 2018 SATs assessments.

We welcome and encourage visits, and have set aside the following dates to show you our school: Monday 4th December, Thursday 7^h December (pm) or Friday 8th December. Please make an appointment with the school's Office Manager, Mrs Lynnda Osborne, via the contact details above. If you would like to discuss the post informally I would be happy to speak with you.

Applications should be made on the enclosed application form, together with a letter (no longer than two sides of A4) describing how your skills and experience match our requirements.

The closing date for applications will be Monday 11th December 2017 at 9.30am. Interviews will be held on Monday 18th December 2017.

I look forward to meeting you and receiving your application.

Yours sincerely,

Drew Simpson Headteacher